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November 6th - No School - Teacher Workday 
November 10th - Veterans Day Presentation-virtual 7:45am 
November 11th - No School - Veterans Day 
November 12th - Report Cards 
November 17th - Board of Directors meeting 4:00pm 
November 20th-  “A” Honor Roll & Morning Mile Assembly-virtual 7:45am 
November 23-27th  - No School - Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
 
*The annual Veterans Day Assembly at Healthy Learning Academy will be virtual this year and will take 
place during Morning Meeting.  If you or your family would like to recognize a veteran during our 
assembly please email Mr. Becker, our 5th grade teacher, the following: name of veteran, rank and 
military branch, war fought in (if applicable), any pictures, and name & grade of student relative(s) by 
Thursday, November 5th. His email is ​jbecker@hlacharter.com​.  
 
*We are excited to be able to offer you the chance to join your child for lunch at school. Two picnic 
tables have been moved to the front of the school for parents to use to have lunch with their children. We 
are limiting the number of  lunch visits to 2 families per lunch period. There is a sign up link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D45ADAE2EA5FB6-lunch​   for you to pick  a day to have lunch 
with your child.  The lunch sign up can also be found on our website (the lunch button is found on the 
right hand side of the home page). Unfortunately, at this time students will not be able to invite a friend to 
join you for lunch, this is just for parents and their child. Please remember we have 2 lunch periods this 
year. 
11:30-12:00pm - Kindergarten, 2nd & 4th 
12:00-12:30pm - 1st,3rd, & 5th 
 
*With the changing weather comes the need to wear jackets, hats, etc to school. Please make sure your 
child’s items have their first and last name in each item. Also as a reminder students should not be 
wearing boots to school.  
 
 *Parent/teacher conferences will start this month. Your child’s teacher will be sending out conference 
sign ups.  

 
*With the holiday season approaching, we will have several busy and eventful weeks ahead of us. During this 
time, please remind your child of the importance of staying focused. Also please bear in mind the multiple 
days off from school that are scheduled for various holidays over the next two months. Please plan your 
vacations accordingly.  
 
 
 

                                ​Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family!! 
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